
 

 

Heme Malignancy (NGSH) Panel 
Reactivated in eRecord 

 

 
Date: January 16th, 2024 

 

 

Effective Date: January 17th, 2024 
  

The eRecord ordering code for the UR Medicine Labs in-house order heme malignancy ngs panel (NGSH) will be 
reactivated beginning January 17th, 2024.   
  
For questions or concerns please contact Paige Elliott (Supervisor).  
  
From: Zoltan Oltvai, M.D.   
Director of the Molecular Diagnostic Laboratory   
UR Medicine Labs   
Phone: (585) 273-2229   
Email: Zoltan_Oltvai@urmc.rochester.edu  
  
Paige Elliott  
Supervisor, Molecular Diagnostic Laboratory  
Phone: (585) 275-2709  
Email: Paige_Elliott@urmc.rochester.edu  
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